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Dear Valued Customer,

We wanted to let you know about a potential strike at the Port of New York, 
along with other ports in the east and Gulf coast that could occur at the 
end of this month. This potential strike may cause delays in our supply 
chain and affect costs due to longer shipping routes and congestion at 
other ports.

If the strike goes ahead, prices may be impacted by up to 20%. 
We strongly recommend you place any pending orders as soon as 
possible to avoid price increases and potential shipping delays.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Please feel free 
to contact us if you have any questions or need assistance.

Best Regards,

Potential Port Strike Impacting Pricing 

Giuliano Marinho
Division Manager
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